
 
 
 
USERN Congress 2018 <congress2018.usern@gmail.com> Sat, Sep 30, 2018 at 10:10 AM 
To: mahsa.keshavarz20@gmail.com 
 
Dear Dr. Keshavarz-Fathi, 
Thank you very much for your interest in presenting a Junior Talk in the 3rd Universal Scientific Education 
and Research Network Congress and Post-Congress Primary Immunodeficiency Course. 
We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled "Congenital Neutropenia in Iran: Clinical- and 
laboratory evaluation, treatment and outcome in a historical cohort." has been accepted 
for the Poster Presentation in this congress. 
In case you may attend the USERN Congress in Italy to present your poster, please first register at: 
https://userncongress.com/  
Then, please fill the enclosed file with your personal and passport information by October 1st. We 
may then manage your invitation letter to be issued and you may then apply for visa. 
Please, note that accommodation, transport and visa costs shall be provided by the delegates; but we 
may assist you in visa application wherever possible. 
Please feel free to contact me via this email in case of any concern. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Hanaei 

Scientific Affairs, 

Universal Scientific Education and Research Network 


